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Friday 7th June 2019 

Dear Families, 

 

Year 5 and 6 Residential  - Cheddar 

 

With only a few weeks before our residential, we are finalising the last details. 

 

Firstly, we will be departing on Monday 1st July at 7:30am. Children will need to be 

in school for 7:15am. We return on Thursday 4th July and aim to be back for 

6.30pm. We will update the school website and Facebook page with news on our  

return journey.  

 

Attached to this letter, you will find a kit list with everything your child will need. 

Additionally, there is a medical consent form which will be required if your child 

takes any regular medication or needs some nearer the time. If there is a regular 

medication, we would appreciate it if you could get the form to us as soon as     

possible– medication can then be handed over on the morning of the trip.   

 

Whilst on residential, we will update our Facebook page with news of our adven-

tures. This will also appear on the school website. If there is any need to make 

contact with us during the school day, please contact the school office in the first 

instance. Outside of school hours, and only in an emergency, please use our school 

mobile number: 07957 958029. 

 

Please do not hesitate to ask if you have any further questions. We know that the 

children are really looking forward to this! 

 

Mrs Read, Miss Johns and Mrs Fishwick  
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


